GUIDING NEWS

Guides and Brownies will soon be resuming their meetings. There is a need of more adult help. Anyone interested in helping, please contact M. Saranpaa, 825-3645.

Registration for Brownies will be taken by Mrs. Deanna Stachiw. Phone 825-3591 for girls born in the years 1969, 1968 and 1967.

Mrs. D. Dakin will handle a uniform exchange. Phone 825-3540.

It can be fun to be a Guider - Last week a group of Leaders gathered together at the home of Barbara LaLonde to make centre pieces for a banquet in Thunder Bay.

Many lovely artistic and original decorations were made out of driftwood and dried articles of nature. The Superior Division of which Aguasabon District is part, are the Hostess's for the Voyageur Area Annual meeting to be held at the Royal Edward Hotel on Septem -ber 25, 1976

"CUSTODIAN REQUIRED"

PART TIME

Applications will be received by the undersigned until noon Monday, September 27, 1976 for the position of part time custodial help.

Hours shall be 7 a.m. to 9 a.m., five days per week or equivalent thereof -

Employment to commence immediately.

Signed,
Mr. J. Courtney,
The North of Superior District,
R.C.S.S. Board,
Lakehead University
Thunder Bay, Ontario
P7B 5E1

LAKE SUPERIOR BOARD OF EDUCATION 1976-77 1976-77

In the past two weeks, numerous people have shown an interest in the Adult Education Program (Evening Courses), and as a result a very wide range of courses have been requested. However, we must meet three basic requirements in offering courses. They are: A) The necessary facilities B) The necessary enrollment C) Suitable instructors.

To best facilitate this program we encourage you, the public, to continue to indicate your needs or interests, whether you are interested in enrolling or instructing. To date we have instructors for the following: Typing, Sewing, Crafts, Art, Judo, Badminton, Power Ball and Physical Fitness, Credit Courses, Computer Science and Mathematics.

Interest has also been shown in many others such as: Shorthand, Bookkeeping, Speedwriting, Welding, Small Motors, Motor Mechanics, Woodworking, Conservational French, Interior Decorating, Photography, Blue Print Reading and English.

One Driver Ed course will be offered as soon as all necessary arrangements can be made.

Wherever possible classes will meet on evenings convenient to the majority.

We would like to encourage all of the areas' citizens to take advantage of their educational facilities by participating in this program. Please indicate what courses you are interested in taking or teaching, by contacting in writing:

The Principal
Adult Education Program
Lake Superior High School (Schreiber)
or call 824-2512.